
1

karen@randall-consulting.com

From: Peter Lutz <peter.lutz@opcfoundation.org>
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 7:59 AM
To: Glenn Parsons
Cc: Jodi Haasz; Karen Randall; Rouyer, Jessy (Nokia - US); Thomas Enzinger; Joao Lopes; Jim 

Luth
Subject: Access to IEC/IEEE 60802 Draft 3.4 & referenced draft standards

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr. Parsons, 
  
following up to the https://www.ieee802.org/1/files/public/docs2019/liaison-response-OPCF-0319-v01.pdf, the 
OPC Foundation asks the IEEE 802.1 Working Group to grant the members of the OPC Foundation access to the 
draft document IEC/IEEE 60802 Draft 3.4, and the draft standards referenced by it.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
With best regards 
 
Peter Lutz 
Director Field Level Communications 
OPC Foundation 
Cell: +49 171 4041028 
Email: peter.lutz@opcfoundation.org 
 
Heidenheimer Str. 57 
73079 Suessen, Germany 
Phone: +49 7162 9445299 
Fax: +49 7162 9445339 
 
 


